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12:50:53	PM	
	
It	is	an	outrage	that	I	pay	between	21.73	-	23.43	cents	per	kWh,	yet	only	receive	
a	refund	off	6.0	cents	per	kWh	when	I	feed	back	into	the	grid.	I	recognise	that	
'poles	&	wires'	are	a	component	of	the	electricity	charge,	but	they	are	most	
certainly	NOT	almost	75%	of	the	charge.	Fairness	demands	action	be	taken	to	
increase	the	feed-in	tariff	price.	
	
Bruce	Ferrier		
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